
 
 

You’re Invited to Relight the Candle 
 

in Church 
 

4pm, Sunday 12th July 

Christ Church Ainsworth 



 

 

 

 
All children under 5 who have 
been christened in recent years 
are invited to come to Christ 
Church for our annual ’Re-light 
the Candle’ service.  
 
Of course, mums and dads, 
brothers and sisters, godparents 
and grandparents are invited 
too! 
 
During the service we will ask 
for God’s blessing upon all the 
children present and relight the 
candles they were given at their 
christening. 
 
Don’t worry if you can’t find 
your child’s candle, we have 
some spares.  
  


